
Pack 452 

 
 

Calling All 

 Families Looking For 

Adventure!!            

 

 

 

Who:  Boys and Girls in Kindergarten to 5th grade interested in Cub Scouts. 

          

What:  A chance for adventure for all ages. Family camping, BB’s and   

           archery, and other fun adventures for your Cub Scouts. 

            

When: We will be having a “come and see” meeting this Saturday, 

September 23rd, from 6:00-7:30 p.m. at the St. Thomas More Picnic shelter. 

            

How:  If you are interested in joining or need more details, please contact: 

 

Keith Swarts 

                               swartsfam12@gmail.com 
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